
Exciting times are here!

I'm delighted to write this foreword to our first
newsletter. This publication is another way to
keep you informed on our activities - and we have
been busy!

Firstly, CBA is expanding: this September, we will
launch our Abuja campus. In Gwarimpa, we host
Nigeria's first primary and secondary school,
based exclusively on the Canadian (Ontarian)
curriculum. In future communication, I'll share
details of our inauguration - and hope you can
join us to make CBA history.

Next, I invite you to join me to welcome Martin
Harry Doherty, our new Principal. Martin joins
CBA with years of stellar experience in school
management on four continents: N/America,
Europe, the Middle East, and Asia. Read more
about his background and motivation on our
website. I look forward to Martin's leadership. I'm
confident he will be an excellent mentor to our
students and educators. Speaking of which, with
our ambitious growth plans, we'll hire new staff to
bolster our superstar team. Please refer qualified
candidates to the open job opportunities on the
careers page of our website.

DEAR CBA COMMUNITY! WHAT'S IN THIS
ISSUE:

Foreward
Our Principal
 Upcoming events /
Updates

CANADIAN BRIDGE ACADEMY
NEWSLETTERMarch 2022 Vol 1 Issue 1

Since 2016, dozens of CBA graduates have earned
the OSSD. We're all pleased that they have moved
onto top post-secondary schools across the world.
We'll maintain lifelong connections with our alumni
and celebrate their achievements. Stay tuned for CBA
alumni stories!

Finally, I invite you to stay connected with us on
social media. As always, please do not hesitate to
write to us with your suggestions or requests. See
you soon!

Mrs. Suzie Ogiugo
Founder/CEO



Martin Harry Doherty joins CBA after several
years running international schools in ten
countries. He also worked as a Senior
Manager in leading Fortune 500 corporations.

Martin will oversee our operations in Abuja,
and ensure overall academic excellence at
CBA. Read more about Martin's background
on our website.

Easter Holidays: April 13 - 22,
2022
Abuja Campus Inauguration: June
2022 (details to be confirmed)

Upcoming Dates

Alumni: Questions/requests? Get in
touch:
alumni@canadianbridgeacademy.com

Reach out questions / suggestions:
info@canadianbridgeacademy.com
-
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We'll soon welcome students to Gwarimpa...


